
I am asking the Oregon legislature to  pass HB2927 as is and not pass SB 825. The 
US President should be a representative of all people of the United States and therefore 
we need to use a National Popular Vote Interstate Compact so one person = one vote. 
My vote should count equally as any other voting individual in any other state.    
 

The constitution grants state legislatures the responsibility of determining how our 
electors vote in the electoral college. I urge you to not support SB 825 which pushes 
the issue to voters like me.  This decision belongs to the legislature just as when 
Oregon first adopted the winner-take-all system that we have today. 
 
Please pass HB 2927 out of committee and do not pass SB 825. 
 
Thank you for your service to our community. 
 
Joe Hoffman 
Sellwood, OR 
 


